
Sayyid Al-Hakeem discusses government support, transition to sustainable
stability with Al-Khazali

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, received His Eminence Sheikh Qais

Al-Khazali,  the  secretary  general  of  Asaib  Ahl  Al-Haq  Movement  Sunday,  25/6/2023,  and

reiterated support for the government of Mr. Al-Sudani in implementing its program, providing

services, providing job opportunities, and fighting corruption by preserving public funds

through  automation  and  adopting  modern  technology  in  daily  transactions.  His  Eminence

illustrated that Iraq is living in an unprecedented state of stability, and it is very

necessary to preserve and strengthen it to turn it into sustainable stability.


